
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th May 2017.  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Reading about the recent drive to change regulations to homeopathy I felt I 
needed to write about what I feel is an important issue to me. 
 
Homeopathy is a proven, gentle self-care method used by people over many 
hundreds of years for managing many fundamental health issues.  
 
I seriously object to a government body trying to determine my health choices!  
 
I use homeopathy to treat myself and my family and this in turn prevents 
excessive national health care bills.  
 
What is the problem?  Unless it is simply due to the fact that big 
pharmaceutical companies don’t get to peddle their drugs?  
 

Please leave Homeopathy registration the way it is.  

I vote Option 1. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 




